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As we move into the month of June our afterschool  
program begins to come to the close of another  

successful school year! Many great memories were made 
this past school year in our MYSB ASP family and those 

can never be duplicated or  
replaced! Each school year also brings new transitions for 
our students as they move onto the next grade, and some 
to a new school. The kids are a big part of our lives and 
the time we share with them leaves a lasting impression 

on our minds and hearts. Many of our kids stay in the ASP 
for 5 years or more and we literally watch them grow up 
before our eyes. Please see inside for our recognition of 

both past and present MYSB ASP  
treasures who are graduating this year. Moving on to  
college, the military, high school and middle school.  

Congratulations we are proud of you all and wish you  
every success in the coming years! 

 As we wrap up this school year and begin both  
re-registration & new registration for the 2015-2016 ASP, 

we are also busy organizing our plans for our summer 
center program, so even though June is supposed to be 

our “wind-down” month, we still remain busy getting ready 
for summer!  

 
 Sometimes we also must bid farewell to some of our long 
time ASP kids as the demands of their high school sports 

and other activities often make it difficult for them to  
continue attending the ASP! They will be missed, but they 
always seem to find the time to come in and visit & even 

come back to volunteer, too!    
 

*Please remember during Graduation season to keep 
these happy occasions a happy time for all of our  
families’, so please be safe! Making responsible  

decisions may not always be the popular thing to do, 
but it is the smartest thing to do!   

  
 <3 DON’T FORGET YOUR DAD OR THE SPECIAL 
SOMEONE “LIKE A DAD” on SUNDAY JUNE 21st!  
THERE ARE TONS OF WAYS TO SHOW HIM HOW 

MUCH YOU LOVE & CARE ABOUT HIM! 
 

~ Warm regards ~  
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Remember to stay tuned to Channel 22, The Youth Scoop, the Montville Events Magazine,  
our website: www.montvilleyouth.org and our Facebook page for up-to-date  

program, service & event  information, or give us a call at 848-7724 to speak with a staff 
member.  We will be happy to assist you in any way we can!  

Direct  Dialog 
 



End of the year celebratioN 
Tuesday, June 16th  
2pm-5pm 

Cost is $5.00 and includes a pizza party!  

We will be saying goodbye to the school year 
and hello to summer vacation with games, 
contests and prizes!!  

We will be asking parents to bring in goodies 
to share with everyone!  

See staff with any questions! 

Re-registration for 2015-2016 After School Program 
Current ASP Participants re-registration: 

Monday, June 1st– Friday, June 5th 8am-6pm 
The total cost for the 2015-2016 School Year is $115. 

(Sibling payment plans are as follows: 1st- $115, 2nd-$90, 3rd-$65 and 4th-$40) 
A $25 deposit is due, for each child, at the time of re-registration.  

The balance is due no later than Friday, August 21st. 
If you do not register your child by 6pm on June 5th, your child will no longer be in the  

program. (No re-registration will be accepted between June 5th and June 21st).  

If you register your child after the 22nd, they will be place on the waiting list.  
NO EXCEPTIONS! 

New Registration (including siblings) begins on Monday, June 22nd at 9am.  
 

*Mandatory Parent Meeting for ALL Parents will be held in August.* 

Summer Center Reminders!! 
Just a few quick reminders to all our Summer Center Participants (and their parents!) 

Balances for the Summer Center are due no later than Monday, June 15th at 6pm.  
The first day of Summer Center is Monday, June 22nd 

The earliest you can be dropped off is 8:30am. Pick up time is 5:00pm. Late pick up fees 
will be assessed. 

MYSB provides a continental breakfast on Summer Center days until 11am. 
Our first trip is Wednesday, June 24th to Six Flags. We will be leaving here at 9am, please 
arrive no later than 8:45am. We will be returning at 6:00pm. Please make sure you are here 

for pick up at that time! 
We will be closed on Friday, July 3rd (Summer Center will run Monday, 6/30, Wednesday, 

7/1, and Thursday, 7/2.) 
Be on the lookout for post cards with the trip schedule and reminders! 

Please contact the office with any additional questions you may have! 

See you on the 22nd!! 



{Happy June Birthdays } 
 

Daniel Lee– 8th 
Liam Skiles– 12th 

Saraiya Mack– 21st 
Reagen Anderson– 23rd 

Billy White– 26th 
Brendan Bernier-28th 

 

~BITS & PIECES~ 
 
 

We still have spots! 
MYSB Summer Center is open to all Montville youth entering grades 7 and up.  

There are 30 spots available on a first come, first serve basis.  

$175 non-refundable deposit due at sign up.  

Total cost is $375  
Includes one trip & lunch per week, a daily continental breakfast, and special events & projects 

throughout the summer. 
The remaining $175 balance is due in full no later than  

Monday, June 15th. 
(Partial Scholarships are still available, please contact Barb or Kim.) 

 

 

 

 

Brendan Bernier has been part of the ASP since 4th grade… five long years now and 
he is such a great part of our program. “Lil Bernier” has grown up a lot since he has 
been coming to the youth center, and has created many great friendships here. He 

is a great role model for all of our ASP kids— polite, respectful, and FUN!  
Brendan loves hanging out, playing games, doing all of his homework, eating  

popcorn with Jayden and dancing to the music that only he 
hears in his head– even though his dancing is a little scary! 
Brendan has an amazing sense of humor and love to joke 
around with everyone! We are so happy that Brendan is 

part of our ASP Family! 
 

Keep Being You Brendan, you’re pretty cool! 
 



 

 

 

Here are a few places to check out this summer! 

Brownstone Park– www.brownstonepark.com 
Launch Trampoline Park– 

www.launchct.com 
Farmington River Tubing– 

www.farmingtonrivertubing.com 
Ocean Beach Park– www.ocean-beach-

park.com 
Misquamicut Beach has their own Drive In Movie Night

– $10 per car- www.misquamicut.org 

 

 

On sale at MYSB for $43!!  
(Save $16.99 @ the gate!) 

These tickets are good for any ONE day of the 2015 season! 
(Online tickets purchased through SFNE are good for that one day only!) 

MYSB accepts cash or check only.  
Make checks payable to “MYSB” 

Available Monday– Friday 8 am to 4:30 pm 
If you need a large number of tickets, please call in advance to make sure we have tickets ready!  

 

Montville. 

Proud of our past. 

Building our future. 

Celebrating our diversity. 

 

Be on the lookout for this  

orange ribbon  around 

the Town of Montville this  

summer!! 

 



Youth Action Council Penny Drive 
The Youth Action Council wrapped up the 2015 Penny Drive at the end of April 

and the results are in! MYSB and MYAC along with help for the Montville  
Community raised… 

$676.01  

for Montville Animal Control! 
MYAC hosted a Wake-A-Thon and our second annual Penny Drive Play Day, as 
well as having Penny Jars throughout the schools and the Town of Montville!  

 

5th Grade: 
Reagen Anderson 

Adam Archambault 
Abrielle Ayala 
Darren Carter 
Kyle Fennell 

Abigail Lutyen 
Ella Lyons 

Kanye McClellan 
Saraiya Mack 

Lily May 
Lizzie Morse 

Noelle Plantier 
Aaron Plemons 

Justin Potter 
Iyana Ramos 
Jared Sagun 

Quinton Scott 
Camren Topkin 

Billy White 

 

8th Grade: 
Brendan Bernier 
Darrick Deveau 

Christopher Jaskiewicz, Jr. 
Kenneth Kramer 
Rebecca Grabon 

Rachel Liang 
Jayden Muniz 

MacKenzie Stamp 
Thomas Thomas 
Caitlyn Withey  

High School: 
Josh Bernier 

Patrick Brown 
Jonathon Deschenes 

Josh Favret 
Mellinda Hirschfield 

Emily Horton 
Michael Lopez 

Kyle Marsh 
Kassandra Missios 
Morgan Quintanilla 

Helena Sun 
Jordane Virgo 
Alex Winaker 

Hire-A-Teen 

Looking to make a few extra bucks this summer? Contact the office to sign up 
for our Hire-A-Teen program. We can get you a babysitting job or you can 
make some money mowing lawns! Lots of opportunities to keep money in 

your pocket this summer! 

OR 

Are you looking for a teen to mow your lawn, or babysit? Or maybe you need 
a responsible teen to walk your dog while your away on vacation! Come into 

the office to fill out our Hire-A-Teen employer forms! 



Montville Youth Service Bureau 
Be sure to check out our website for other great programs we offer throughout the year-

www.montvilleyouth.org 

Montville Youth Service Bureau 

289 Route 32 

Uncasville, CT  06382 

 
SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY 

 1 

ASP 
2:30-6 

2 

ASP 
2:30-6 

3 

ASP 
2:30-6 

Photovoice 6pm 

4 

ASP 
2:30-6 

5 

ASP 
2:30-6 

6 

Center 
Closed 

7 

Center 
Closed 

8 

ASP 
2:30-6 

9 

ASP 
2:30-6 

10 

ASP 
2:30-6 

11 

ASP 
2:30-6 

Advisory 
Board 6pm 

12 

ASP 
2:30-6 

13 

Center 
Closed 

14 

Center 
Closed 

15 

ASP 
2:30-6 

*SC Payment 
Due* 

16 

ASP 
Last Day of 

School  
Close @ 5:30 

17 

Office 
Hours 
8-4:30 

18 

Office 
Hours 
8-4:30 

19 

Office 
Hours 
8-4:30 

20 

Center 
Closed 

21 

Center 
Closed 

22 

Summer 
Center 

9-5 

23 

Office 
Hours 
8-4:30 

24 

Summer 
Center 

Six Flags 
9-6 

25 

Office 
Hours 
8-4:30 

26 

Summer 
Center 

9-5 

27 

Center 
Closed 

28 

Center 
Closed 

29 

Summer 
Center 

9-5 

30 

Office 
Hours 
8-4:30 

    


